
 

 
March 24, 2020 

 
Managing Federal Contract Performance Issues Associated with the Novel 

Coronavirus (COVID-19) 
 
The Office of Management and Budget (OMB) released an important memorandum that identifies steps to help 
ensure this safety while maintaining continued contract performance in support of agency missions, wherever 
possible and consistent with the precautions issued by the Centers for Disease Control and Prevention (CDC).  
  
To read the memorandum, please click here>>. 
 
 

 
 

For more information, please visit the ORA website at www.ora.miami.edu. 
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